
Hi everyone 
 
Just a brief mid-month email to advise anyone who may have known him  
that unfortunately another Biggin Hill character, George Hammond, who  
previously owned Cessna Aerobat G-ZOOL that was operated by Surrey and  
Kent, passed away recently following a battle with illness. Always a chearful  
chap, with a love for aircraft and aviation, plus classic cars (especially the E  
type Jaguar, of which he had many shining examples, I am told), George will  
be missed by many current airport people. 
 
I have been asked to inform airport database members of the funeral  
arrangements for anyone that may like to attend... 
 
The funeral will be held at Croydon Crematorium at 11.15 am on Tuesday  
21st October, followed by a gathering at The Warren, Met Police Sports  
Club, Croydon Road, Hayes, BR2 7AL from 1pm 
 
John Willis 
for the Biggin Hill Airport Users Database 
 


